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As	someone	studying	Renewable	Energy	Engineering	(UNSW)	the	government	
must	understand	the	value	of	distributed	generation	to	prevent	network	
augmentation	in	the	future.	The	reduced	FiT	will	once	again	stunt	the	PV	
Industry,	as	payback	times	will	be	reduced	for	many	households	who	cannot	
load	shift-	especially	given	that	systems	which	include	battery	storage	are	not	
yet	economically	feasible	for	the	majority	of	households.	Therefore	there	is	a	role	
for	government	for	the	support	and	continuation	of	PV	industries	through	a	
higher	FiT.	
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